 





	
	
	

	Friday
may 20, 2022
	7:30 pm
	the cabaret
924 n. pennsylvania st
suite b
indpls, in 46204


Please join us for “A Night at the Cabaret” featuring young talent from Center Grove High School Choir program.   We are excited to be partnering with The Cabaret of Indianapolis and plan to showcase many talented choir students so please come and support them.   There will be a live band accompanying the students.  There is going to be an intermission with soft drinks.   We look forward to a fun evening to support these students.  To purchase tickets please go to www.centergrovechoirs.org and click on the link.  Tickets are $10/person



